
 

 

Dear Saints, 

We pray you are abiding safely under the keeping power of our Almighty God during these times. The 
impact of the current pandemic upon our lives, our families and our worship cannot be measured by any 
paradigm which restricts our holy testimony that our God is in control and He will see us through. 

We are grateful for how history has revealed that the foundation of our great Church, the Church of God 
in Christ, is built upon the solid rock. Presently, we are established in more than 100 nations and cultivated 
on every continent. 

These are challenging times for all of us and the Church is doing everything possible to maintain daily 
operations as well as facilitate our global mandate to reach the world. Now, more than ever we need you. 
There are thousands of people ready to be harvested for the Kingdom.  All around us there are hurting 
and broken people that we must reach with the love of God. Jesus saw the multitudes and was moved 
with compassion. (Matthew 9:35). 

The ministry of the Church of God in Christ has a vital responsibility by continuing operations to best serve 
our beloved community and we can’t do it without your help. If you’re able, please plant a seed that will 
enable the global ministry of our Church to maximize its efforts of 

investing in the lives of our seminary students, foreign missionaries, as well as maintain the expansive 
operations of all of our National Properties in Memphis Tennessee and Lexington Mississippi. 

The Givelify organization has partnered with the Church of God in Christ in reaching its constituency. For 
your convenience, you may use the following link (https://giv.li/lmkeib) which will take you to the COGIC 
Home Page where you can plant a generous seed to help us impact the world. Also, a QR Code is 
embedded below. Simply hold your camera in front of the code and you will be directed to the COGIC 
Home Page as well. Your seed can go where you physically cannot go. As your Presiding Bishop, it is my 
joy and honor to personally seed a gift of $100,000. It will take all of us working together. 

 



 

On behalf of the General Board, General Assembly and General Elected Officers of our Church, "I see us 
in the future--together--and we look much better than we do right now." 

 

Sincerely, 

 

BISHOP CHARLES E. BLAKE, SR. 
Presiding Bishop 

Bishop Jerry W. Macklin, 1st Assistant Presiding Bishop 
Bishop Sedgwick Daniels, 2nd Assistant Presiding Bishop 
Bishop Lawrence M. Wooten, Sr., General Board Assistant Secretary 
Bishop George D. McKinney, General Board Member 
Bishop J. Drew Sheard, General Board Member 
Bishop Brandon B. Porter, General Board Member 
Bishop Darrell L. Hines, General Board Member 
Bishop Joel H. Lyles, Jr., General Secretary 
Bishop Lemuel F. Thuston, Chairman of the General Assembly 
Bishop Charles Harrison Mason Patterson, Sr., General Treasurer 
Bishop Frank A. White, Financial Secretary 
Bishop Jerry Maynard, Vice Chairman, General Assembly 
Bishop Dwight Walls, Chairman, Trustee Board 
Bishop Martin Luther Johnson, Chief Justice 
Bishop John Sheard, Chairman, Board of Bishops 
Pastor Michael Eaddy, Chairman, General Council of Pastors and Elders 
Mother Barbara McCoo Lewis, General Supervisor of Women 
Mother Willie Mae Rivers, General Supervisor Emeritus 
Bishop Linwood Dillard, Jr., Chairman, AIM Convention 
Superintendent Michael B. Golden, Jr., President, Men's Conference 


